
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

APPLICATION OF SPRINTCOM, INC. FOR
ISSUANCE OF A CERTIFICATE OF PUBLIC
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY TO
CONSTRUCT A PERSONAL COMMUNICATIONS
SERVICES FACILITY IN THE CINCINNATI MAJOR
TRADING AREA (NEWPORT FACILITY)

)
)
) CASE NO.

) 97-462
)
)

ORDER
The Commission has received the attached letters regarding the proposed personal

communication services facility to be located at 819Vine Street, Dayton, Campbell County,

Kentucky.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that:

SprintCom, Inc. ("SprintCom") shall respond to the citizens who expressed

their concerns in the attached letters by certified mail, within 10 days from the date of this

Order.

2. SprintCom shall file a copy of the certified letters and dated receipts, within

7 days of the date on the receipt.

Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 20th day of February, 1998.

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

i Director For the Commission



@elvira S.Cavj.g

910 %ruhr Kj.rrsce, Past tOffio.'gx 30
Slgtao, Keotmkg 41674-1549

12 January, 1998

&rum M Pmk y . Calvin F. Covey

RE: Docket

RECEIVED
Jgg g 5 tg9

PUBLIC S
COMM

ERVICE
MISSION

Helen Helton
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
Post Office Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Dear Helen Helton,

On or about January 6th I received a certified letter from SprintCom, Inc. expressing there intent to
erect a 157 foot monopole at a location described as 819 Vine Street, Dayton, Kentucky.
It is with that very intrusive structure in mind, I request that no such tower be erected at this sight. This

neighborhood is not even a remotely applicable location for such a structure. A 157 foot tower jutting
out of the landscape would be unsightly at least and do nothing for recovering property values. A
structure such as this would be better suited at a less conspicuous location.

If SprintCom, Inc. deams the City of Dayton its most viable location for progress then it needs to listen

to its citizens and not become intrusive. Dayton, I am sure has several equally viable locations for such a
structure and non-the-least would be: City of Dayton or Bellevue's Public Work Departments, upper

Maple Avenue near Belmont Lake, along the Ohio river east past the flood gates on Kentucky State

Route 8, Sargeant's Park or Covert Run Pike (at this location the City owns approx. five acres across

from the park). I am sure with the topography of the area one of these or another area can accommodate

such a structure with out all the harmful and negative impact.

In closing I would like to thank you in advance for helping keep this intrusive structure out of our

neighborhood and would very much like to be kept abreast of developments.

Cordially

cc: Honorable Mayor Of Dayton, Bobby Crittendon

Members of City Council

City Attorney

City Administrator
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Davton, KY 41074

Executive Director
Keiitucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

RK: Docket

Dear Executive Director:

I am writing to express opinion regarding the proposed
telecommunications facility in my neighborhood. I do not want this

facility built in my communist. There should be an immediate

injunction to stop the progress of this facility.

Yours truly,


